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EurekaaustraLia

DESCENDANTS AND SUPPORTERS





Dear Member,








February 25, 2021

Last year I wrote to you all seeking your support to expand our membership in a substantial way. We have changed our name to Eureka Australia, Descendants and Supporters, in November 2019, and believe this refreshed identity will assist us to attract membership from a wider audience. 

We have a busy and ambitious program this year and we need to make as many people as possible aware of our existence, our purposes and our potential relevance to their lives. We have as our priority the commemoration of the events leading up to, during and after Eureka, and to do all we can to ensure this is continued and strengthened.

We are also committed to improving our awareness of the significance of the Eureka events, and their remarkable contribution to: 

· freedom and liberty expressed through a genuinely democratic society with 

government outcomes which respond to the needs of the whole community 

· insisting on a responsive public administration which demonstrates respect for the needs of a diverse multicultural community and always seeks to deliver fair and just outcomes for all Australians in their dealings with Authority and in their daily business and personal live,

· strengthening equality of opportunity for all Australians, respect for their human rights and encouraging support for each other in times of difficulty 

For the past 167 years, Eureka has been a significant touchstone for all Australians. Our challenge is to build awareness and recognition of that significance and the relevance of its messages today. 

The Pathway of Remembrance is to be launched at Eureka in Ballarat later this year and our Eureka Melbourne Democracy Walking App is to be launched in coming days. This has been a major initiative of Eureka Australia and details about accessing the App - which is a walk thorough specific locations in the Melbourne CBD with relevant sites important to the post Eureka, pre- democratic government period from 1855 to 1856 in Victoria, and will be available on your Android or Apple phone, will be provided in the upcoming edition of Liberty.

Our Eureka Australia brochure which promotes who we are and what we do will be published in the next month and provided to all members. A corporate version of that brochure has been drafted and will be published later in 2021. Our website is being constantly updated and will have the material from the phone based Walking App on the site in a couple of months time. Details and stories about Eureka participants and their descendants on our Committee are also being progressively added to the Site.

We are also planning a significant commemoration period around the Eureka December 3 date and more detail will be provided as it is developed with the Ballarat City Council and Eureka Centre. We need members, we need their involvement and support.

Please seek out further potential members as well as renewing your own membership which is now due for 2021.
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Eric Howard AM

President, Eureka Australia

[image: image3.jpg]Eureka Australia Descendents and Supporters Inc.

420-424 William St, West Melbourne VIC 3003 #* committee@eurekaaustralia.org.au # eurekaaustralia.org.au




